K of C hosts free throw contest

For immediate release;

All girls and boys ages 9 to 14 are invited to participate in the local
level of competition for the year 2016-2017 Knights of Columbus Free
Throw championship beginning at 5 pm. Sunday, Jan. 29 at St. Joseph
Catholic Church, 830 S Lafayette, South Lyon.

Registration starts at 4:30 p.m.

All contestants on the local level are recognized for their participation in the event. The winners
from each age group are eligible to participate in the District Free Throw competition to be held
in February. The winners will advance through state competition. International champions are
announced by the K of C international headquarters based on scores from the state-level
competitions.

Since its beginning, over 2.5 million youths have participated in the annual competition.

The Knights of Columbus is an international Catholic family fraternal service organization with
more than 1.7 million members in more than 13,000 local councils. Last year, Knights donated
68 million volunteer hours and $144 million to charitable and benevolent causes, sponsoring

projects to benefit their church, councils, communities, families and youth.

For entry forms or for more information, call Craig Lukomski at (248)-486-5537.



